
Friends of Hartley Park  

Meeting of the Friends of Hartley Park Monday 17 February 2003-02-20  

Present   Trevor Hargreaves, BillClifton, Dave Snell, Michael Dax, Vina Shaddick  

Apologies  Christine O’Neill, David Cole  

Notes from the Meeting

  

a. The Chairman re-iterated the need for a replacement Secretary.  Without 
communication interest would wane as had been demonstrated by the poor 
attendance. 

b. In giving their apologies, both Christine O’Neill and David Cole confirmed that 
they had taken the actions from the last minutes. 

c. Dave Snell confirmed that the  website had been established.       
www/hartleypark.co.uk                                                         
DS had brought two copies of the  website as printed for our general perusal  and 
comment.  Everyone was pleased to date and this was seen as a step forward. 

d. TH and Michael Dax would follow up a potential Assistant secretary – the group 
having decided that a small number of Assistant Secretaries might be the better 
option than “overloading” one individual. Dave Snell also volunteered to help fill 
the void. 

e. TH or DS would contact Nick Jones (Park Services Landscaping Team) to 
apolgise once more for not keeping him informed. 

f. The considered view was that prior to the next meeting replacement secretaries 
should be sought, briefed and in post.  Keeping everyone informed is essential to 
maintain enthusiasm and interest in the project.  

[Post Meeting Note:  TH & MD have made one successful approach to date 20.2.03]  

g. The Treasurer made arrangements to repay Vina Shaddick for her expenses in 
association with the production of the history. 

h. Date of Next Meeting    TUESDAY 15 APRIL 2003   7pm  
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